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After 24 years of business in the same premises my husband and I decided to take the plunge and move the 
business to a new location. As you can imagine we were very nervous  but at the same time very excited to 
embark on a new journey. 
 
We engaged the services of Mark Ruttner and his Team from First Valuation Group and they were fantastic. 
They began by valuing the current property that we are in so that we had a fair idea of what the rent should be. 
We felt for a long time that we were overpaying in rent and when their valuation came back it only confirmed 
what we already knew. They then assisted us in negotiating with the current landlord and were extremely 
supportive throughout the entire process. Our landlord refused to come to the party and with new confidence 
instilled in us by Mark we decided to look elsewhere. When searching for new premises Mark was always 
available for advice whether it be for Rental amount, lease terms or simple recommendations for location. 
When signing our new lease we felt so confident that we were doing the right thing as we had full confidence in 
Mark’s advice. 
 
We found Mark Ruttner to be totally professional and dedicated to what he does. At the same time he was also 
extremely warm and friendly and very encouraging with what we were about to embark on. As a result we have 
signed a new lease and are very excited to see where this new chapter takes us. 
 
We are so pleased to have used First Valuation Group from the beginning to the end and highly recommend 
them to anyone needing the same services.  
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